Sent: Tuesday, 3 November 2009 4:46 PM
To: Ipart Website Feedback
Subject: Sydney transport prices continually rising

Good afternoon

I want to complain about how expensive public transport is in the Sydney region.

Weekly tickets from Berowra to the City ($44.00) continue to rise, yet journey times continue
to lengthen. An hours plus journey time is appalling considering the limited distance being
travelled. I understand trains were faster in the age of steam. I consider this to be an
appalling situation.

On time running figures are a joke, as the goal posts are continually being extended. You
can't honestly tell me a train running 4min and 59 seconds late, isn't late. Are we living in a
developing country?

Government buses are no better. Expensive, for a slow trip to no where.

Public transport fares should be reducing, not increasing. Can you see the logic in that?
Move people to public transport reduces cars, reduces Green House Gas emissions as well as
congestions for this silly enough to continue to drive.

Where is the inventive for public transport I ask?

Regards

Shawn Buchan

Berowra.



